
Important Upcoming Dates

HIGH SCHOOL, Grades 9-12

Tuesday, August 20: Orientation Day and Supply Drop-Off

Freshmen Orientation: Orientation aims to give freshmen a positive start as they
transition frommiddle school to high school.

● Student Drop-Off: 12:45 pm enter at North Hall. Students will be guided to Hutter
Gym.

● Students should come dressed in SMSA uniform attire.
● Students will receive homeroom assignments, locker assignments and their

Chromebooks.
● On this day, students will have the opportunity to meet teachers and administration,

pray and play together, learn about the academic life and student life expectations of
The Ledger Way.

● All freshmen should plan to bring their school supplies on this day.
● Student Pick-Up: 4:00 pm exit from North Hall.
● All athletic teams shall adjust to the orientation schedule.

Orientation for Upperclassmen:
➔ Sophomores 8:00 am - 9:30 am
➔ Juniors 9:45 am - 11:15 am
➔ Seniors 11:30 am - 12:30 pm

● All upperclassmen should plan to be prompt, enter school through North
Hall. All students will receive homeroom assignments upon arrival and
proceed to homerooms where attendance will be taken and students will
receive their Chromebooks.

● Students should come dressed in SMSA uniform attire.
● Students will spend time in Homeroom to receive important reminders and

updates pertinent to the start of school; take time to prepare their lockers;
pray together; and receive an overview of the updated student and family
handbook.

● Students will receive locker assignments.
● All students should plan to bring their school supplies on this day.

Wednesday, August 21: School Begins, First Day of Classes (A-Day)
Zero Hour music classes begin at 7:15 am. Block 1 begins at 8:05 am. On all school days,
students arriving after 8:05 am are considered tardy.



Friday, August 23 : School Pictures for students in grade 9-11
Order forms and details will be provided to students at Orientation.

Wednesday, September 4 : High School Back to School Night
Please mark your calendars and save the date! Beginning at 6:30 pm, parents are invited to
tour school, meet teachers and learn about 2024-25 updates and priorities in a special
session with administration. More details will be shared in an upcoming parent
communication.


